On February 14, 2005 Board Member Debra Robinson asked the following question regarding February 16, 2004 Board Item PM2 (Project Modifications and Final for Jupiter Middle)

Question:  Please explain the following statement: "As a result of contingency savings, this Construction Budget amount is not required for project completion."

Response:  The Board approved a total project budget of $444,000 included the construction bid of $370,000 and an allowance of $74,000 for additional items which were not clearly known at the time of the contract award.  Some of this $74,000 was spent on items such as required changes to the lighting circuits and the fire alarm panel.  The $41,337 is the balance between the actual expenses and the $74,000 allowance. 

Joseph Moore

Chief Operating Officer

